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WORSHIPFUL COMPANY OF

PATTENMAKERS

The Workshipful Company of Pattenmakers will hold its annual dinner for FM and the built environment on
19 September this year.

It will be held at the Haberdashers’ Hall in central London will include a pre-event keynote speech from
CBRE GWS sales director Richard Hobbs at 6.15pm.

Following Mr Hobbs' presentation, the official reception will take place and include pre-dinner drinks.
The black tie event, for which tickets can be purchased for £125 each, will end at 10.30pm.

Initially formed to represent the footwear industry, The Worshipful Company of Pattenmakers includes an
FM community and its annual dinner intends to celebrate the people, projects and innovations within the
real estate and FM industry.

Those wishing to purchase tickets are invited to contact Monika Nawrot: pattenmakers@bwa.uk.net
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